
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Red Nose Day 
Thank you for all the donations. The amount raised was £236.19. This amount includes some money 
that was raised last year, but due to the circumstances this time last year; we were unable to pass this 
on. 
 
World Down Syndrome Day 
Again, thank you those who contributed to this on Monday. The amount of £59.20 was raised. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have been made aware by Northumberland County Council that there is a planning application that 
has been submitted to build on the land next to the school car park. We have not been consulted on this 
proposal prior to the application being submitted and the final decision will rest with the planning 
offices at the Local Authority. The application has been submitted by Northumberland County Council 
and the details can be found on the NCC website, on the planning portal. 
 
https://publicaccess.northumberland.gov.uk/online-applications/search.do?action=simple 
 
Typing in a search word of ‘Pegswood’ should bring the planning application up. 
 
 
As the term has ended, we would like to once again thank you for your support. It has been a 
challenging term and although the majority of children have been in school for only three weeks, we 
hope that the Easter break will recharge batteries ready for the summer term. School opens again on 
Monday 12th April. We hope the gradual easing of the lockdown restrictions enable you to have a happy 
and safe Easter. 
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